
Good morning, 

 

I hope this email finds you all well. I’m glad to see we’re starting surveillance testing. More data 

is always better as long as it represents a true picture. I’m writing to encourage you to include the 

coast in your testing efforts. Street Medicine continues their efforts on the coast. Seems like a 

good opportunity.  

 

Why include the coast? 

 

1-We had a Covid19 case from the south coast. 

2-Highway 20 spills out into Fort Bragg. We have many visitors from other areas who tend to 

access places shared by our unsheltered, eg Starbucks, Taco Bell, McDonalds, public restrooms.  

3-Some of us had a virus in February. Fever cough etc. different from anything ever experienced.  

 

Keep up the good work. We’re on the frontline together.  

 

Lisa 

 

 

--  

Lisa Larimer Burtis, M.A., Psychotherapist 

 

 


